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Invitation to press conference on the future of the DTM 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam/Colleague, 
 
The DTM is opening a new chapter next year: from the 2023 season, ADAC e. V. will promote the racing 
series for the first time. We would like to inform you about our plans for the future of the DTM at a 
press conference with ADAC Sport President Dr. Gerd Ennser and ADAC Motorsport Director Thomas 
Voss in Munich on Thursday 8th December, starting at 12:00.  
 
What?    Press conference on the future of the DTM 
When?   Thursday 8th December, 12:00 
Where?  ADAC e. V., Clubhaus, Hansastr. 23, 80686 Munich 
Who?   Dr. Gerd Ennser, ADAC Sport President 
   Thomas Voss, ADAC Motorsport Director 
 
ADAC Clubhaus is located at Hansastr. 23, right next to the main entrance to the ADAC. If travelling by 
car, you can use the ADAC’s underground car park at Hansastr. 19 free of charge. The route from the 
underground car park to the Clubhaus is signposted. If arriving on public transport, take the S7 or U4/5 
to Heimeranplatz, which is directly in front of the building. 
 
If you are unable to make it in person to Munich on Thursday, you can follow a livestream of the press 
conference at https://adac.we-bcast.com/. You can also submit questions on this page, before and 
during the press conference. 
 
Please let us know by 17:00 on Wednesday if you will be attending the press conference. 
 
We look forward to seeing you in Munich on Thursday. 
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